COMMUNITY ADVOCATE'’S UPDATE

The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided:
1. That the information be received.

BOARD ACCOMMODATION

2. That the Board hold its meetings at the Linwood Service Centre from August 2002.
ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY - LOOKING AHEAD 2002-2011

3. That the response from Environment Canterbury to the Board’s submission on the Draft Annual
Plan: Looking Ahead 2002-2011 be received and:

(a) The Board express concern to Environment Canterbury that more resources have not
been allocated to the reduction of emissions from incorrectly operated solid fuel heaters,
at least for an education campaign.

(b) The Board request that Chrissie Wiliams be invited to attend the Christchurch City
Council/Environment Canterbury Public Transport Working Party for the consideration of
an improvement to the Aranui bus service.

ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY PROPOSED CANTERBURY NATURAL RESOURCES REGIONAL PLAN

4. That the Board participate in a joint session for eastern Community Boards on the proposed
Canterbury Natural Resources Regional Plan.

2003/04 COUNCIL PLAN: BOARD PLANNING STATEMENT AND PROJECT PROPOSALS

5. That the Board hold a meeting in each ward at a central community facility to consult with the
community on 2003/04 priorities and project proposals.

6. That the Board convene a working party of Bob Andrews, Carmen Hammond, Don Rowlands
and Chrissie Williams to develop a draft 2003/04 Planning Statement, draft Strategic Objectives
and draft project proposals list for consideration at the Special Meeting on 28 August 2002.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


